
 

 

Workers at 

Corning have an 

important 

message for us: 
 

“Corning is an important customer 

that depends on quality products from 

U.S. Borax/Rio Tinto, so your 

customer updates are extremely 

valuable. 
 

We are concerned about the way that 

U.S. Borax/Rio Tinto is treating you. 
 

Rio Tinto’s demand for outrageous 

concessions is unconscionable in 

light of their reported earnings of 

$3.7 billion in 2008, with even 

greater profits likely in 2009.” 
 
 

Corning is an important customer that buys a lot of our products.  That’s why our 

union has been keeping Corning and other customers informed about the 

problems that Borax has caused by refusing to negotiate a fair contract with us. 

 

Customers have a right to know if Borax is considering plans to cut corners by 

using lower paid, less skilled and inexperienced workers – or even locking us out 

in order to save a buck – especially if those changes could compromise quality. 
 

We’ve made it clear to Corning and other customers that Borax/Rio Tinto is 

going down the wrong road. All of us here work hard and are proud to produce 

high quality products that our customers need. That’s why we’ll keep 

communicating our concerns to customers until Borax gets back on the right 

track and decides to take the high road. 

Let’s get Borax back on the right track! 
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